



# Incident Command Subcommittee

## Meeting Notes: July 6, 2022 (1400-1430 MT)

### Teams Meeting

**Present:** Jon King (FWS), Ken Paul (Associate), Bob Gear (IAFC), Deb Fleming (NWCG), Shane Greer (FS), Carlos Nosie (BIA), Amy Ham(Russell) (Support), Sarah Lee (NWCG)

**Absent:** Les Rogers (NASF), Brad Sawyer (BLM), Rick Young (NPS), Norm McDonald or replacement (IPSC Liaison)

	Topic	Action Item #	Presenter	Notes	Action/Decision
1	Roll Call		All		
2	Approval of Minutes		Ham	Approved notes from 6/1/22.	
3	AREP		Greer/Ham	Status update on associated tasks. <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Still need to work with Incident Business Committee, Chair Dave Burley, regarding AD Pay Plan language. Updates will occur late fall/early January.</li><li>• The Federal Red Book representative, Joe Sean Kennedy, has been contacted regarding proposed AREP language and will discuss it with the FS Line Officer Team to determine if it can be updated in the Red Book. There is a conflict with a non-NWCG Interagency Agency Administrator Representative position that is referred to, which would need to be resolved to move this forward.</li></ul>	
4	Command Endorsements		King/Gear/ Paul/Greer/ Fleming	Recommendations for endorsements were decided upon in a separate meeting for all except the LOFR position. There was discussion on whether it requires a wildfire assignment to be qualified.	It was decided a wildfire assignment is needed for the LOFR position. Deb will send recommendations to IPSC and NIMS integration committee.

5	IMRR		Fleming/ Greer	Follow up to last month's discussion on need for Liaison between IMRR and ICSC.	Bea Day will be IMRR Liaison with the ICSC and has been added the roster.
6	HRSPU		Fleming/ King	Discussion on status of the Unit. Jon is the liaison between the ICSC and that Unit and will coordinate with them when there becomes a need.	

**Next Teams Meeting**

Date: August 3, 2022

Time: 1400-1500 MST